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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

ST. CROIX VALLEY HABITAT FOR HUMANITY WELCOMES TWO NEW 

MEMBERS TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
The organization began its fiscal year 2025 July 1. 

 
Wednesday, August 14, 2024- (Hudson, WI) St. Croix Valley Habitat for Humanity 

welcomed two new members to its Board of Directors in July.  Sally Field is a retired 
consultant with more than 30 years in the human resources industry and has served 
on numerous boards in the St. Croix Valley.  Jenny Larson is a mortgage loan 
originator with Bank Five Nine and has more than 20 years of experience in the 
industry. 
 
In her free time, Field and her therapy dog, Monse, offer comfort and support to 
Hudson Middle School students and Amery Hospital patients.  She and her husband 
can be found rowing on the St. Croix River on summer mornings and are dedicated to 
service in the community.  “I am heartfelt in my belief that if we are blessed, we should 
return that in any form possible to serve others in need,” Field said.  “This is my honor 
to serve an organization that has such a wonderful mission as its foundation and 
purpose.”   
 
Larson is active in the nonprofit community, and most recently served as Vice Chair of 
the New Richmond Area Community Foundation.  She is also an ambassador of the 
New Richmond Area Chamber of Commerce and has brought out colleagues and 
chamber members to work on numerous SCVHFH builds in New Richmond.  “When 

asked to be on the board, knowing that I could do even more to help, I was excited to 
jump on the opportunity.”  When Larson isn’t working or giving back to her community, she 
says she cherishes every moment fishing with her loved ones and exploring the outdoors 
on her bike or foot alongside her closest friends.  Larson also volunteers with her therapy 
dog Ranger, serving patients at local memory care centers. 
 
SCVHFH is currently building homes in Somerset, River Falls and Ellsworth and is 
accepting preliminary applications for its next build in Ellsworth.  More information can be 
found at scvhabitat.org. 
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About St. Croix Valley Habitat for Humanity 
St. Croix Valley Habitat for Humanity helps families with safe, affordable housing.  In 1996, community 
members in River Falls, WI and surrounding communities recognized the critical need to bring people 
together to build housing, communities and hope and founded the local, nonprofit Habitat affiliate.  In its 
tenure, SCV Habitat for Humanity has partnered with more than 88 families in Pierce and St. Croix 
Counties.  Visit scvhabitat.org for homeowner and volunteer information and to support the mission to 
help families on the path to generational wealth. 
 
Contact:  Kristie Smith, Executive Director 
715-350-8575 – ExecutiveDirector@scvhabitat.org 
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